

ĐỀ 2

Choose the underlined part among A, B, C or D that needs correcting.

1. He wouldn't have begun to learn Russian if he knows the difficulties.
A B C D
2. She is an efficient employee; she does twice as more work as other people do.
A B C D

Find a word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from that of the others.

3. A. watched B. kicked C. stopped D. loved
4. A. photograph B. physics C. Stephen D. phone

Read the passage carefully then choose the correct answers.

GERMANY 4 -2 COSTA RICA

Host Germany opened the 2006 FIFA World Cup finals with a 4-2 win over Group A rivals Costa Rica in Munich on Friday, 9 June 2006. An exciting Opening Match produced three goals inside the first 17 minutes as Philipp Lahm fired Germany in front on six minutes, Paulo Wanchope drew the Ticos level six minutes later and then Miroslav Klose restored the host's lead.

Klose, celebrating his 28th birthday, made it 3-1 after 61 minutes and although Wanchope narrowed the deficit with his second goal on 73 minutes, Jurgen Klinsmann's men secured the three points through Torsten Frings' spectacular drive three minutes from time. Germany made the best possible start to the finals with three points and a healthy return of four goals, but there will be questions raised about their tactics after being caught out twice at the back.

offside tactics: chiến thuật việt vị, deficit: sự thiếu hụt

5. Germany won by _____ to two against Costa Rica in the opening World Cup final 2006.
A. two goals B. four goals C. three goals D. six goals
6. When did the match take place?
A. Friday, 2 June, 2006. B. Friday, 9 June, 2006.
C. Friday, 17 June, 2006. D. Friday, 4 June, 2006.
7. Which player belongs to the German team?
A. Philipp Lahm. B. Paulo Wanchope. C. Miroslav Klose. D. A and C
8. How old is Miroslav Klose?
A. 17 years old. B. 61 years old. C. 28 years old. D. 73 years old.
9. All of the following statements are true EXCEPT _____.
A. The 2006 FIFA World Cup opening match took place in Munich, Germany.
B. German and Costa Rica belongs to Group A.
C. Torsten Frings is a German football player.
D. The offside tactics of the German team is highly appreciated.

Close test

Nowadays lots of people drive to large supermarket to (31)___ their shopping. These supermarkets have car-parks,so you can buy several (32)___ of shopping. You can fill your trolley, and (33)___ put it to your car. Some people prefer to go to local shops. These small shops are usually(34)___ than supermarkets. Some towns have an open air market in the center, (35)___you can buy fruit and vegetables, but you have to carry your shopping home.

10. A. make B. take C. have D. do
11. A. shops B. bags C. pockets D. customers
12. A. then B. first C. second D. after

13. A. cheaper B. cheap C. expensive D. most expensive
14. A. which B. who C. where D. whom

Choose a word in each line that has different stress pattern.

15. A. history B. cinema C. century D. discover
16. A. destroy B. pollute C. threaten D. defense

Choose a best option for these sentences:

17. Our class _____ a trip to the countryside 2 weeks ago.
A. had **B.** will have **C.** are going to have **D.** have had
18. The cinema changed completely at end of 1920s.
 A. the/ Ø B. the/ the C. an/ the D. Ø/ the
19. Tom and Jerry is a(n) film.
 A. science fiction B. cartoon C. love story D. action
20. Jane likes living in a city. She wouldn't be happy if she in the country
 A. lived B. would live C. had lived D. lives
21. I prefer cartoon film love story film.
 A. in B. to C. of D. at
22. I went to the library last night.
 A. study B. studying C. to studying D. to study
23. Music in general and pop music in particular makes people
 A. excitement B. excited C. excite D. exciting
24. We know a lot of people live in London.
 A. which B. whose C. whom D. who
25. Germany was the of the 2006 World Cup. The 18th World Cup was held there.
 A. tournament B. trophy C. continent D. host nation
26. The game was _____ nationwide once every four years.
 A. taken place B. held C. made D. happened
27. Brian has been working _____ since he was promoted.
 A. much harder B. more harder C. more hardly D. as harder
28. Quoc Tu Giam, the first university of Vietnam, was _____ on the grounds of Van Mieu.
 A. established B. found C. made D. engraved

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part in the following questions.

29. The floor was covered with tiny pieces of paper.
A. many **B.** extremely small **C.** unimportant **D.** very large

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following questions.

30. Using more natural resources without degrading the planet any further is this century's biggest challenge.
 A. destroying B. improving C. preventing D. generating

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges.

31. **David:** "Would you like me to give you a ride home?"
- Linda: " "
A. I don't like you. **B.** Sorry, I'm late for work.
C. Yes, I'm riding home now **D.** That's great, thanks.

32. Mary: What should you do to protect the oceans ?

– **Jean:** _____.

- A.** We shouldn't use so many cars.
- B.** We should pollute water
- C.** We should kill many sea animals
- D.** We should learn all we can about the oceans.

Rewrite the sentences with the words given.

1. We didn't finish it until the end of last summer.

-> **It was not until**

2. My friend comes to Vietnam. She wants to learn Vietnamese. (Using to-infinitive)

=>

3. She finds the film interesting. (interested)

=> She

4. Many students choose to study economics. They think it's a good way to have a well-paid job in the future. (Using relative pronoun)

=>